
HOME ROUTES CONCERT FT. RUMOR MILL - MAR. 7
Head down to the Cotillion Hall on March 7, 2024, to see the 
next concert in the Home Routes series, featuring Rumor Mill. 
Enjoy an evening of live music and refreshments; tickets cost 
$25 per person. Music starts at 7:30 p.m.

NIGHT OUT WITH THE SUTTERS - MAR. 7
Join the fun at the Condy Cup Oilman’s Hockey Tournament at 
the Savanna Rec. Plex on March 7, 2024, and hear from farm 
boys Rich, Ron, and Duane Sutter as they share stories from 
their journey to the NHL and their careers. A chicken and rib 
supper will be served at 6 p.m., with guest speakers to follow 
at 7 p.m. Tickets cost $40 p/p and tables of 8 can be reserved 
if tickets are purchased together. Buy your tickets today at the 
Bay Tree Store or Spirit River Fountain Tire, or contact Blaine 
(780) 864-8356, Derek (250) 219-0851, or Mark (780) 864-0427.

NORTHMARK PUBLIC CEMETERY AGM - MAR. 11
The Annual General Meeting for the Northmark Public 
Cemetery will be held in the Westmark Hall on March 11, 2024, 
at 7 p.m. Those with connections to the cemetery or those 
interested in gaining more information about the cemetery are 
encouraged to attend. 

SAVANNA CREATIONS - MAR. 14 - 16
Join Savanna Creations from March 14-16, 2024, at the Fourth 
Creek Hall to craft, shop, or visit. Doors open at 9 a.m. Quilting 
with the long arm quilting machine will be available.

COMMUNITY KITCHEN - MAR. 20
Join the Fourth Creek Community Association for their monthly 
Community Kitchen on Wednesday, March 20, 2024, at the 
Fourth Creek Hall, from 9:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. Adults and Junior 
High Students work together to create meals that will be 
frozen and provided to residents of Saddle Hills County. For 
more information, to arrange for meals, or to donate, call (780) 
864-8605.

THE GREAT EGG HUNT 2024 - MAR. 30
Head down to the Savanna Rec. Plex at 1 p.m. on March 30, 
2024 for the 2024 Great Egg Hunt! There will be Easter 
activities for children of all ages, including crafts, egg 
decorating, and snacks. The Easter Bunny will even be making 
an appearance for photographs. Those interested in attending 
are asked to register in advance by texting (780) 864-5061, 
including the name and ages of all children participating. 
Participants are asked to please arrive on time and wear 
appropriate clothing for being outdoors for the duration of the 
hunt. Happy Hunting!

BOTANICAL BULLIES WEBINAR - APR. 17
Join us on April 17, 2024, from 7 - 8:30 p.m. as we chat all 
things Botanical Bullies! In partnership with the Alberta 
Invasive Species Council, Saddle Hills County’s Agricultural 
Services Department would like to invite you to learn tips 
and tricks for becoming more effective at invasive plant 
management. Megan Evans, Executive Director of the Alberta 
Invasive Species Council and President of the Alberta Native 
Bee Council, will be discussing how widespread invasive plants 
are, the common species found in Saddle Hills 
County, and how best to identify and control 
them. The event is free but pre-registration is 
required on our website at saddlehills.ab.ca/
botanical-bullies or by scanning the QR code. 

To view upcoming County and community events, 
and submit your own events, head to our 
website at events.saddlehills.ab.ca or 
scan the QR code. For more information 
contact our Communications Coordinator at 
communications@saddlehills.ab.ca
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